
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

 
 

 
Kindy Orientation 

Weeks 5-8 
 

Jumpstart- 
27th November 

High School Orientation 
4th December 

 
Golf Day at Dungog Golf 
Course - 6th December 

 
Presentation Day - 

10th December 
 

Surf Fun Safe Day - 
16th December 

 

 

Please return: 
 

Fruit & Veg orders -  
2nd December 

 
Medical Forms 

 
P & C Raffle Money &  

Donations 
 

Surf Day Permission Note 
 

Golf Day Permission Note 
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Presentation Day  
 
You are invited to attend our Presentation Assembly which this 
year will be held during the day. 
 
The Presentation Day will be held at the school on  
Tuesday 10th December 2013 from 11.00am – 3.00pm 
The day will begin at 11.00am with the formal presentation. 
 
Families are invited to bring a picnic lunch which they can enjoy 
with their children and friends in the school playground at the 
conclusion of  the presentation assembly.  
 
After lunch students and their families are invited to attend a 
movie afternoon to be held in one of  our classrooms. 

 
Surf Fun Safe Day           
 
On Monday 16th December, students will travel by bus to 
Nobbys Beach where they will participate in a Surf Fun Safe 
Day to learn about beach and water safety. Please complete the 
attached permission note and return it to school as soon as possible.  
 

School Captains Speeches 

 

Year Five students are asked to prepare their campaign posters and 

speeches for their bid for School Captain and/or Sports Captain for 2014. 

The speeches will be held on Tuesday the 3rd of December at 9am in the 

Glen William Public School Library. All parents are welcome to attend. 

Mrs Hanrahan will be talking to the Year 5 students in class about the 

qualities of a good captain’s speech. Voting will take place on the day and 

the results will be announced at Presentation Day. 



Glen William Public School 

 

Term 4 Issue 4 Tuesday 26th November, 2013 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C Christmas Raffle 

The P&C are holding a 

Christmas Raffle which will be 

drawn at the Presentation Day. 

Donations of items which can be used to 

make up hampers will be gratefully accepted 

and can be left at the school office. 

Golf Day 
 
As part of our AASC program this term, we 
will be having a Golf Afternoon at Dungog 
Golf Course on Friday the 6th of December. 
The Golf Afternoon will run from 1pm—3pm. 
The children will be transported to the Golf 
Course by bus and need to be picked up by 
their parents from the Golf Course at 3pm. 
Liam Manning and Mr Gorton (Snowy) will be 
running the activities for the Golf Day and 
they are looking for Dads to volunteer to help 
take small groups around the golf course. If 
you know of any Dads or Grandfathers who 
may be willing to help please contact the 
office. A permission note for this event is 
attached to the newsletter. Please return it to 
school as soon as possible. 

Next Fruit Box order 
due Monday the 2nd 
December. 

The winners of the Dungog Show 

Computer Art Competition have now 

been announced and we would like to 

congratulate Hunta on gaining first 

prize and Matt G for best exhibit. 

Great Work boys! 

Video Conference  
 
We have been doing a 
science unit on the Human 
Body.  Last week we took 
part in a video conference .  
We did science experiments 
to show us how the body 
works.  There were schools 
taking part from other 
regions.  One of the 
experiments showed us 
how our stomach works.  
We also did an experiment 
with a black board covered 
with flour.  We placed our 
hand on it to show us our 
finger prints.  There were 
swirls, loops or arches.  
Ben, the presenter, taught 
us a lot about our bodies 
that we didn’t know. 
By Beth 
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